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March 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
  

Planning to celebrate a great Year 8! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is not long until Year 8 complete their studies at Holywell and there is one part of our planned 
celebrations which needs organising now. We are planning a trip to Xscape in Milton Keynes, on 
Thursday 18th July. The children will have a private screening at the cinema with a munchbox of 
treats, a game of bowling and a session of sledging/tubing. Lunch, snacks and helmet hire is included.  
All they will need is suitable clothing, gloves and footwear to wear on the snow.  
  
Children will arrive at school as normal and we will be setting off at 9.00am. We will leave the venue 
in Milton Keynes at 5.00pm in order to make the most of our day, returning to school at 5.30pm. 
 
If the behaviour of a pupil over the next few months gives cause for concern and including them on 
the trip may detract from the enjoyment of other pupils, Mr Simpson may decide that they cannot 
participate. 
 
Voluntary contributions are asked to cover the cost of all the activities and transport, which amounts 
to £34.00. We would prefer for payments to be made online via the school website.  This is a safer 
and more convenient way to pay.  The link is on the Parents page -> Online Payments -> Tucasi 
Online Payments. Please contact Mrs Willoughby (kwilloughby@holywellschool.co.uk) if you haven’t 
registered before or if you have any problems paying online.  You can also pay via cheque or card 
at the school office. 
 
If insufficient funds are received, we may have to cancel the trip. I would therefore appreciate it if you 
could let me know if you would be willing for your child to participate, by completing and returning the 
slip and consent forms no later than Friday 26th April 2019, so I can see if the trip is viable. 
 
The school holds a small contingency fund to help those in financial difficulties, if this applies to your 
circumstances, please contact in confidence, Mrs L Fuller, Officer Manager at 
lfuller@holywellschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
S Van Der Merwe 
Acting Head of Year 8 
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HOLYWELL SCHOOL     -      TRIP REPLY SLIP      
 
TO:    MR S VAN DER MERWE 

 

RE:   END OF YEAR 8 TRIP – XSCAPE – THURS 18TH JULY  

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………….…    Form: ………………………… 

 
I would*  /   would not*    be willing for my child to go on the trip to Xscape on  
Thursday 18th July. 
 
 
* I will make arrangements to collect my child at 5.30pm on 18th July   OR 
* My child may walk home from school on 18th July 
 
 
* I have paid by cheque  (payable to Holywell School)  OR  

 (*Please delete as appropriate) 
* I have paid online.  Ref: …………………………….    OR       
 
*I will pay at the school office using credit/debit card.                                                          
 
(If you need any assistance regarding payment, please email Mrs Willoughby on: 
kwilloughby@holywellschool.co.uk). 
 
  
 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………............. (Parent/Carer) 
 
 
 
 

Please return to school no later than 26th April 2019. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=http://familiesunitednetwork.org.uk/event/toboganning-at-the-snowdome/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwjtwvLDjbjKAhWBUhQKHQK6BZ4QwW4IGDAB&usg=AFQjCNEjYJFIwRdjwE8y1Gskbz9-qKuZmA

